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Committee Secretary

Community Support and Services Committee Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au

Dear Committee Secretary,

I wish to formally advise that I do not support the Bill nor the extension of the state of
emergency.

I have a blood clot already, and did not want to exacerbate this, so chose an alternative to
protect myself from the virus. This led to me resigning from my employment after 20+ years or
being sacked, this seems a very dramatic process to force everyone to have this medical
procedure that appears to not be a State of emergency after all. 

I have found myself segregated by the mandates, something I am not sure I will ever come
back from. If not dropped I will not be able to attend my own son's wedding.

I look forward to hearing that this bill is not extended and that this sort of power be handled
democratically with voting from the people the government serves.

Regards

Donald Robert Ahern
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